
 WHY DO WE NEED 
INTERGROUP? 

NORTH THAMES INTERGROUP 

FELLOWSHIP & LEARNING DAY 
SATURDAY 11TH FEBRUARY 2017 

TIME:    2PM – 4PM 

ST LAURENCES’S CHURCH, HURFORD HALL 
CORBETTS TEY ROAD, UPMINSTER, RM14 2BB 

A fantastic opportunity to learn about all aspects of 

Intergroup! For further details and information ask your 

group’s GSR or email   ntigupdates@outlook.com .  

 

 

Please make every effort to attend and help carry 

the message to the still suffering Alcoholic in 

your area. 

Including  an 

information desk 

on the new AA on 

line “Chat now” 

Service! 

mailto:ntigupdates@outlook.com

